
No. 153 / UCB/ 2019-20 
July 10, 2019 
  
  
To, 
  
The Hon’ble Chairman / Vice Chairman / Chief Executive Officer 
All Urban Co-operative Banks in Maharashtra. 
All Association of Urban Co-operative banks in Maharashtra. 
  
  
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
  

Please find enclosed herewith a copy of letter received from NAFCUB with regard 

to Formation of National Level Umbrella Organisation. 

  

In this connection, member banks are hereby informed to kindly submit the 

required data of your bank in the prescribed format (Annexure-I) directly to 

NAFCUB on its Email address i.e nafcub.uo2019@gmail.com under intimation to 

us. 

  
  
Thanking you, 
  
Yours Faithfully, 
  
  
( Sayali S. Bhoir ) 
Chief Executive & Secretary 
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